
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
            Robberies 
              015

th
 District (Austin)  

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 015th District (North) of robberies 
that have occurred during the month of March.  In these incidents, an unknown 
offender approaches victim, points a revolver at them and demands their property. 
Offender also takes their jackets and pants and has them lie on the ground before 
fleeing 
 
Incident times and locations are listed below: 
 

• 800 block of North Lawler on March 03, 2015 at 4:00 P.M. 

• 4800 block of West Ohio Street on March 6, 2015 at 7:25 P.M. 
 

 
About the Offenders: 
 

• Male black, 18-25, 5-08 to 5-10, 170-190lbs, Armed with a Revolver 
 
What you can do:  

 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• Always be aware of your surrounding, including the people around you 

• Be aware of suspicious individuals in the neighborhood 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
(312) 744-8263 

RD#s HY-172473, HY-174442 
 
 

 #P15-N-69 (C/A)              
March 10, 2015 


